JOSH STEIN ATTORNEY GENERAL



REPLY TO:
JENNIFER HARROD
SPECIAL DEPUTY ATTORNEY
GENERAL
JHARROD@NCDOJ.GOV

October 25, 2018

Ms. Lynn Jarvis Chief Clerk North Carolina Utilities Commission 430 N. Salisbury Street Raleigh, NC 27603

RE: Response of the Attorney General's Office to the Agreement and Stipulation

of Partial Settlement by and between NCCEBA, UNC-Chapel Hill, and

SACE

NCUC Docket Nos. E-2, Sub 1170, and E-7, Sub 1169

Dear Ms. Jarvis:

Please find enclosed for filing the Response of the Attorney General's Office to the Agreement and Stipulation of Partial Settlement By and Between the North Carolina Clean Business Alliance ("NCCEBA"), the North Carolina University at Chapel Hill ("UNC-Chapel Hill"), and the Southern Alliance for Clean Energy ("SACE") in the above-captioned proceeding.

Thank you in advance for your assistance.

Very truly yours,

1st Jennifer T. Harrod

Jennifer T. Harrod Special Deputy Attorney General North Carolina Department of Justice Post Office Box 629

Raleigh, North Carolina 27602

Phone: 919-716-6692 jharrod@ncdoj.gov

Enclosures

cc: Parties of Record